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Patients that are eligible for the Financial Assistance Policy (FAP) at McKenzie Health System 
(MHS) will not be required to pay more than the Amounts Generally Billed (AGB) to patients 
with insurance. 
 
McKenzie will calculate its AGB percentage and corresponding discount at least annually. 
 
The AGB will be calculated using the gross charges and payments associated with the Medicare 
program and those of the majority of the Commercial carriers that MHS participates with. 
 
Those patients eligible for the FAP at Mckenzie Health System who have a family income that is 
between 101% to 250% of the Federal Poverty Guidelines (FPG) will receive a discount on their 
healthcare billings down to the AGB level or higher.  Patients with a family income of 100% or 
less of the FPG will receive free care for eligible services.  Those patients with a family income 
that exceeds 250% of the FPG will not receive a discount. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


